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Our Vision 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong 

Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we inspire hearts and minds to create 

lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the 

world.' 

“let your light shine before others” Matthew 5:16 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
16/05/2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ofsted Inspection  

As you are aware Woodley CofE Primary School underwent an Ofsted inspection on the 17th and 18th of April 

2024. We are delighted to let you know that as expected “Woodley CofE continues to be a ‘GOOD’ school.  

This achievement is a true reflection of the dedication and hard work of all our staff, the fantastic support of 

our parents and carers, and the exceptional qualities of our wonderful children. 

We were particularly pleased that the school curriculum was considered to be “well-considered and 

ambitious with particular strengths in reading and maths.  

We will continue to work to ensure the school remains at this high standard, and have already started 

working on our one development area.  As a school, we are actively working to tighten the quality of 

knowledge mapping in a small number of foundation subjects. We are also fully committed to ensuring that 

every aspect of our school continues to flourish and evolve. 

Attached to this email is a highlights poster that captures some of the positive comments written in the 

report.  

We would also like to invite all our families to read the full Ofsted report which can be found on our school 

website by clicking here. This will enable our families to gain an insight into the inspectors' findings and 

observations. Additionally, the report will be available on the Ofsted website in the coming days.  

A message from our Chair of Governors – Gemma Plowright - is also available on this page of our website. 

We believe that Woodley CofE is a Special place and with your support we will continue to strive in 

excellence and provide the best possible learning experience for our children. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Lousia Gurney                Mr Colin Blakely 

Head Teacher                     Deputy Head Teacher 

https://www.woodleyceprimary.co.uk/web/ofsted_report/39017

